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November & December 2013 

Dates to Remember: 

Nov. 22 – Talent Show 

Dec. 7 – Winter Program 

Dec. 7 – QISS Holiday Gala 

and Silent Auction 

 

 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

  

Grade 2 has been working hard in Literacy to build upon their 

writing skills with the 6+1 Traits of Writing. They have had 

weekly lessons on an individual aspect of each trait, focusing on 

specific ways they can improve their writing. At the end of each 

lesson we add a scoop of ice cream to show our progress 

towards sweet writing with the 6+1 Traits! We have also 

applied these lessons to Science, Social Studies, and Math to 

explore the different ways these skills can be used. 

    
Check out the Grade 2 Website! 

The Grade 2 website is constantly being updated with 

information about Grade 2 and QISS, and there are more 

pictures than can fit in the newsletters. The blog has pictures 

and updates on Grade 2’s activities at school, and the 

homework page is updated daily. You can find upcoming 

important QISS events, past Grade 2 Newsletters, and now the 

QISS Lower School Newsletters as well! Grade 2 has been 

commenting on the blog posts, feel free to join in! 

www.MrAntonioGrade2.weebly.com 

QISS Talent Show!  

The QISS Talent show is 

tomorrow afternoon in the 

auditorium. The show begins at 

1:00pm, so any parents who 

plan on attending are asked to 

arrive at 12:50pm so everyone 

can be seated in time. We hope 

to see you there! 

 

The PTA will be selling 

refreshments during the 20 

minute intermission and after 

the Talent Show. The items will 

cost either 5 rmb or 10 rmb. 

Please give your child small 

bills so there is enough change. 
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